
Very truly yours, 

James J. Rowley 

TREASURY DEPARTMENT 
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON 25, D.C. 

AJ / / 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF 

May 12, 1964 

Mr. J. Lee Rankin 
General Counsel 
President's Commission on the 
Assassination of President Kennedy 

Washington, D. C. 
Dear Mr. Rankin: 

There are attached correspondence covered by Secret Service Control Number 1492 consisting of a request by Mr. Carlos Bringuier for the return of the GUIDEBOOK FOR MARINES, and an office memorandum from SAIC John Rice of our New Orleans office. 

I would appreciate being advised whether this article should be returned to Mr. Bringuier at this time or retained in our custody for possible future use by the Commission. 
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